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Invitation to Bid 
City & Borough of Wrangell, Alaska 

Premanufactured Restroom  
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City & Borough of Wrangell, Alaska will receive bids for 
the supply of a Premanufactured Restroom until May 31, 2012, at 2:00 P.M.  
 
The project will consist of furnishing one premanufactured restroom, complete with 
delivery to Seattle docks.  
 
A complete bid package may be obtained by contacting Wrangell’s Borough Clerk’s 
Office located at City Hall, (907)-874-2381, 205 Brueger Street, P.O. Box 531, Wrangell 
Alaska, or by email: ctyclerk@aptalaska.net.  Alternatively, interested parties may view 
the complete project description at the CBW website at www.wrangell.com under the 
Bids and RFPs section.     
 
Sealed bids shall be submitted on or before May 31, 2012 at 2:00 p.m., prevailing time, 
to the Borough Clerk's Office, at which time they will be opened and read.  Clearly mark 
on the outside of envelope “Bid for Premanufactured Restroom, City & Borough of 
Wrangell, Bid Date May 31, 2012, 2:00 p.m.”  Bids may not be withdrawn for sixty (60) 
days following the date of bid opening.  
 
The City & Borough of Wrangell, Alaska reserves the right to accept or reject any or all 
bids, to waive irregularities or informalities in the bids, and to award the contract to the 
respondent that best meets the selection criteria. 
 
 
CITY AND BOROUGH OF WRANGELL 
Timothy Rooney, Borough Manager 
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